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Well, it is here at last, the festival that all the children (and staff) have been 
waiting for – Christmas! 

During this month we will be busy preparing for the special celebration of Jesus’ 
birth. We will learn about The First Christmas.  

We will discuss the characters from The Nativity and we will talk about why we 
celebrate Christmas 

We will have a Post Office so we can post our letters and last minute presents!! 

Then we will have Santa’s workshop, to help get the toys ready for Christmas Eve. 

The children will participate in lots of fun activities and songs to do with this very 
special time of the year. 

 

Old Cards 

Could you please bring in any old or used Christmas cards? 

We can use them in our craft activities . 

WINTER IS HERE!  

Children need to dress warmly – coat and hat every day.  

*No scarves for safety reasons* Also the children change their shoes regularly in 
school, e.g. to put on welly boots -  

*Velcro shoes please!*  

The boys and girls have been busy practising their 

 nursery nativity “wriggly nativity” we are looking for-

ward to performing it for everyone to come and see. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://childrensayfunnythings.blogspot.com/2011/04/nativity-fun.html&sa=U&ei=tNClUq3bHeXE7AbR9YGwBQ&ved=0CDIQ9QEwBDg8&sig2=3YptAKs4n97TLasa4o4JfQ&usg=AFQjCNHx-sqVAK_Pxai7Jir1r1EyOfJC7Q

